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TAPE 13, SIDE A

003    CHAIR ROBERTS:  Calls meeting to order at 12:14 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING AND WORK SESSION ON LATE DRAFTS AND MEASURES

CHAIR ROBERTS:  Discusses late drafts and measures from (EXHIBIT A).

MOTION: CHAIR  ROBERTS: Moves  to  introduce for  drafting  a Rules

Committee request to establish a memorial honoring the late Multnomah
County Chair Gladys McCoy (EXHIBIT B).

VOTE:  CHAIR ROBERTS:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES.

017  CHAIR  ROBERTS:  Refer's  to  SEN. STAN  BUNN'S  request.  Is 
there any committee that  has  shown an  interest  in hearing  this 
bill? Staff

checked with SEN. BUNN'S office who could not indicate that there was a
committee interested in hearing this bill at  this time. Would like to

remain consistent with policy before continuing with this request.

023    SEN. JIM BUNN:  This committee could hear the bill.

025   CHAIR  ROBERTS:  Does   this  committee  want   to  request  that
this introduction remain here? 027  JAYME  ARMSTRONG, COMMITTEE 
ADMINISTRATOR:  Discusses the  request. The owner of the Shilo Inns is
building a resort in Lincoln City. He wants

the memorial on his property and has agreed that the first five years of



maintenance will be contributed by him.

033  CHAIR ROBERTS: Would like  more information on the  funding of this
type of  thing  and   what  committee   should  take   this  request 
under

consideration.

038  SEN. GENE TIMMS. What is the  state policy on establishing a
memorial on private property?

040    CHAIR ROBERTS:  Does not know.

042   MOTION:  SEN. LENN  HANNON: Moves to  introduce for  drafting a
measure to dedicate proceeds from  beer and wine excise  tax to alcohol
and

drug abuse research, education prevention and treatment (EXHIBIT C)

submitted by the Senate Committee on  Revenue and School Finance; a

measure relating to territorial rights for utility service and power
supplies (EXHIBIT D) submitted by SEN. SPRINGER; and for introduction
only, a measure relating  to new provisions  for pari-mutuel racing

(EXHIBIT E) submitted by SEN. SPRINGER.

045       VOTE:  CHAIR ROBERTS:  Hearing no objection the motion
CARRIES.

047  CHAIR  ROBERTS: Discusses  late  requests received  after  deadline
from exhibit (EXHIBIT  F). Refers  to  measure submitted  by  SEN.
SPRINGER

(EXHIBIT G) which would set the membership  of the Portland Metro Area

Boundary Commission at  11 members. Do  you have a  committee that has

agreed to sponsor the bill?

051  SEN. DICK SPRINGER: The  request came late this morning,  did not
have a chance to speak specifically with SEN. TRICIA SMITH or other
committee

chairs. If necessary,  the Senate  Judiciary Committee  would take the

bill but feels that it would be more appropriate to go to SEN. SMITH'S

committee and can defer until such time.

056  CHAIR ROBERTS: The question is whether  or not a committee has
agreed to hear this bill?

057  SY KORNBRODT, PORTLAND  METRO AREA BOUNDARY  COMMISSION: Just spoke
with Sen. Smith who has agreed to sponsor the bill.

MOTION:  CHAIR ROBERTS:  Moves to introduce measure from (EXHIBIT G).

VOTE:  CHAIR ROBERTS:  Hearing no objection, the motion CARRIES.



061  MOTION:  CHAIR  ROBERTS:  Moves  to  introduce  a  measure 
submitted by PRESIDENT BRADBURY (EXHIBIT H) relating to Wet Marine Hull
Insurance.

VOTE:  CHAIR ROBERTS:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES.

068    CHAIR ROBERTS:  Adjourns at 12:20 p.m.
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